
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

THE REGULAR MEETING AND FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING OF THE 
  
OAK VALLEY HOSPITAL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS SCHEDULED FOR 
 
 APRIL 2, 2020, HAVE BEEN CANCELED.  THE NEXT DISTRICT BOARD 
 
OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS ARE SCHEDULED FOR MAY 7, 2020. 
 
THE FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING WILL BEGIN AT 5:00PM AND THE  
 
REGULAR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING WILL BEGIN AT 5:30PM. 
 

 

 

Posting on: March 27, 2020  By: Jill Andersen, Clerk of the Board 

 

 

Pursuant to Executive Order N-25-20 issued by the Governor of the State of California in response 

to concerns regarding COVID-19, Board Members of Oak Valley Hospital District, a local health 

care district, are permitted to participate in this duly noticed public meeting via teleconference 

and certain requirements of The Brown Act are suspended. 


